
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

From:  Brady Lauri 
To:  Title 21 Changes@DOT 
Cc:  Patrick Vu; Peppard Andrew 
Subject:  Kapsch - Title 21 
Date:  Wednesday, March 1, 2023 9:32:00 AM 

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe. 
Hi Joe – 

Kapsch, as a 6C vendor, has no concerns with the recommendation of extending the Title 21 phase 
out till 2027. 

Please let us know if you have any questions, thanks! 

Lauri Brady
Vice President, Sales and Business Development |North America 
Connected Vehicles & Component Sales 

T +1 602 317 7175 | 

Kapsch TrafficCom USA, Inc. | 2855 Premiere Parkway, Suite F | Duluth, GA 30097 |
USA 

Kapsch TrafficCom is striving to become CO2 neutral by 2027. Learn more >>> 

The information contained in this e-mail message is privileged and confidential and is for the exclusive use of the addressee. The person who receives this message and 
who is not the addressee, one of his employees or an agent entitled to hand it over to the addressee, is informed that he may not use, disclose or reproduce the contents 
thereof, and is kindly asked to notify the sender and delete the e-mail immediately. 




